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Pierce Group appoints Niclas Olsson as 
CFO
Niclas Olsson has been acting CFO of Pierce Group since 3 June 2022. His role as 
CFO is now made permanent as from and including 23 December 2022.

“Niclas has been a vital part of Pierce’s finance department for more than five 
years and will, with his extensive financial experience combined with deep 
knowledge about Pierce’s business and organization, significantly contribute 
to our continued development”, says acting CEO Willem Vos.

For further information please contact:
Willem Vos, acting CEO
Tel: +46 (0) 72 164 47 05
Email: Willem.Vos@piercegroup.com

The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the 
contact persons set out above, at 09.30 CET on 23 December 2022.
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